HEADTEACHER
BEREWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL, WATERLOOVILLE
LPR 18 – 24
Start:  January or April 2023
Are you an inspirational and child-centred Primary School Headteacher who would inspire and lead Berewood Primary School in Waterlooville on its Journey to Excellence? 
Berewood Primary School is set in beautiful and extensive grounds that incorporates a Forest School and serves the children of Berewood whilst working within the broader locality group of schools in Waterlooville. Built in 2014 and with sustainably sourced materials the school is future-proofed to allow it to adapt to new learning opportunities.

Berewood Primary School is part of the family of the University of Chichester Multi-Academy Trust, that has built a strong reputation, providing exceptional support for its children and staff.  Across the Trust there is a shared commitment for collaboration which has empowered leaders to share their expertise and work together for the benefit of all.  
We are all committed to the same vision and values and a shared belief that education has the power to transform society.

The ethos of the school is one of participation and taking personal responsibility. The work each day is governed by the school values which all of the 420 children learn about from the moment they join the school.  We expect all involved with the school to show respect and care for others, and to build a sense of community and personal commitment to achieving the best. At Berewood Primary School every child matters and every day is a day for learning and making progress.

If you wish to discover more about this exciting opportunity or to arrange a visit to Berewood Primary School, please email Emily Norris, HR Business Partner at UNICATHR@chi.ac.uk and we will be able to send you a comprehensive information pack. Alternatively, you can contact any of the HR Team on (01243) 793499.
You may also be interested in visiting our website, www.unicat.org.uk, to learn more about the University of Chichester Multi Academy Trust and our academies.  Berewood Primary School's website is www.berewoodprimary.co.uk
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We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  Any appointment is subject to satisfactory completion of all relevant pre-employment checks.




